CAP
March 27, 2013
Present:

B. Rifkin, R. Kamber, S. O’Brien, P. VanHise, D. Morales, S. Shestakow, M. Pulimood, J. McCarthy, K. Picardo, L. Grega, J. Laughton, W. Heisler, M. Marino
Excused:  B. Strassman

The meeting was called to order by Chris Fisher.

1) Minutes for February 27, 2013 were unanimously approved.  

3) C. Fisher distributed a memo written by W. Heisler for the committee’s perusal.  

4) Discussion of preliminary recommendation regarding course withdrawals.  C. Fisher noted that the open forum on this issue had gone well and that the preliminary recommendation had been accepted.  Full committee edited and revised the proposed recommendation.  It will be sent to the subcommittee for final revision and then sent to Steering.  

5) Discussion of preliminary recommendation regarding class attendance and absence.  Student government will take the lead in conducting an open forum about this issue.  Feedback from this forum will be incorporated into the recommendation.  Whole committee edited parts of this recommendation.  

6) C. Fisher proposed a motion to approved amended preliminary recommendation on course withdrawals.  M. Pulimood seconds.  Motion carries 13-0.

7) W. Heisler proposes motion to approve changes regarding preliminary recommendation on absence policy.  K. Picardo seconds.  Motion was passed unanimously.
8) C. Fisher introduced two new charges regarding graduate student non-enrollment (when graduate students need to notify College of planned absence) and comprehensive exam policy (regarding graduate students and the methods in which they complete their programs).  
9) The meeting adjourned at 2:51.   

Submitted by Michael P. Marino
